
    

Summer is finally here and itôs time to start making plans 
to attend our GASGNAôs Annual Conference being held on  

September 8th ð10th, 2017  
in Peachtree City, Georgia!  

The ñERCP Boot Campò is also returning this year due to 
popular demand!  

So if you havenôt already marked your calendar for this 
awesome State Event, now would be a perfect time to make 

a commitment to expand your knowledge and enjoy the 
company of colleagues and others that share the  

passion of GI.  

 
Welcome To Your  GASGNA Newsletter 



PRESIDENTõS CORNER    

Just a reminder to those of you 

planning to take the Exam or 

are due for Recertification.  

There is good information to be 

found on their website including 

application for scholarships. 

To those of you studying for the 

Exam (I know a few of you), a 

big kudos to you for advancing 

your professional development 

and competence.  Itôs a great 

accomplishment to which you 

will be very proud ! 

Felecia Binns, RN, CGRN 

2017 GASGNA President 

Mission Statement  

The Society of Gastroenterology Nurses and Associates is a professional organization of  nurses and associates dedicated to 
the safe and effective practice of gastroenterology and endoscopy nursing. SGNA carries out its mission by advancing the 

science and practice of gastroenterology and endoscopy nursing through education, research, advocacy, and collaboration, 

and by promoting the professional development of its members in an atmosphere of mutual support.  

GASGNA now has a 
FACEBOOK presence.   

Here is how you access it: 
https://www.facebook.com/
georgiasgna/ 

 

GREETINGS GASGNA, 

 I HOPE THAT ALL IS WELL WITH 
YOU AND YOURS.  FOR EVERYONE 
WHO WAS ABLE TO ATTEND THE   
NATIONALS IN NEW ORLEANS. 
GEORGIA WAS TRULY REPRESENT-
ED!!!  

THANK YOU SO MUCH. THERE WAS   
A LOT TO SEE, DO AND LEARN.   THE 
PARADE WHICH BEGAN INSIDE THE 
COLISEUM WAS AWESOME. SUM-
MERTIME IS HERE.  

VACATIONS, WEEKEND GETAWAYS 
AND JUST SOMETIME FOR YOURSELF 
AND FAMILY BEGINS. PLEASE DO 
NOT FORGET ABOUT THE GASGNA 
BOARD MEETING JULY 8TH, AND 
THE  WESTERN DIVISION SEMINAR 
ON SATURDAY JULY 29TH. SO MANY 
THINGS ARE GOING ON. ALL OF THIS 
LEADS UP TO THE  ANNUAL STATE 
CONFERENCE SEPTEMBER 8-10 , 2017 
AT THE PEACHTREE CITYé. 

(Continued) CONFERENCE CENTER. 
FORMALLY THE WYNDHAM. ERCP 
BOOT CAMP IS THAT FRIDAY THE 8TH. 
PLEASE CHECK THE WEBSITE FOR 
FURTHER INFO. DID I MENTION THIS 
BEFORE?,  THANK YOU FOR ALL THAT 
YOU DO ON A DAILY BASIS !   IF THERE 
IS ANY NEW, DIFFERENT, SPECIAL, OR 
THE SAME OLD SAME OLD EVENTS IN 
YOUR DIVISION, PLEASE SHARE  WITH 
GASGNA. YOU MAY BE SURPRISED, IT 
MAY BE OLD TO YOU BUT NEW TO 
SOMEONE ELSE.  SGNA IS OFFERING 
MID -YEAR MEMEBERSHIP, THAT IS 
NOW AVAILABLE. MEMBERSHIP HAS 
ITS ADVANTAGES IN SGNA . TELL A 
COWORKER OR FRIEND TO PLEASE 
JOIN NOW AND REAP THE REWARDS. 
REMEMBER THERE IS NO OTHER 
ORGANIZATION ON EARTH THAT 
TRULY REPRESENTS 
GASTROENTEROLOGY AND 
ENDOSCOPY. GEORGIA SGNA IS WITH 
YOU ALL THE WAY!!!!  

https://www.facebook.com/georgiasgna/
https://www.facebook.com/georgiasgna/

